June Tournament Wrap-up

What can you say about a very successful event? We call it the Summer Starter Tourney and member fish-fry. Great fishing weather and a large turn-out of fisherpersons and family members all contributed to another memorable club tournament. Heaps of "thanks" go to Charlie Dowdle, who precleaned loads of fish in his back yard (with help from Bruces Sr. and Jr. and Doug Smith), and who purchased and rounded up all the necessary items for our fish-fry; and to Charlie's first-rate crew of John Boudan (from post 250), Marl Cummings, Jimmy Holmes, Marc Kruse, Keith McGraw, and Bill Rawls who produces some of the best fried fish we've ever had at an event.

42 fish were presented to our weighmaster Pat Hughes for judging, and although (once again) white trout entries were scarce we were able to fill three places in each category.

Final June results are:

Specs.		Ground Mullet	
Kyle Mitternight	6.55lb	David Hare	1.20lb
Bill Midgette	5.30lb	Bo Winter	1.15lb
Frank Mitternight	5.25lb	Del Delchamps	.95lb
White Trout		Flounder	
Jimmy Holmes	.70lb	Kyle Mitternight	3.10lb
Ocie Wade	.65lb	*Sonny Gause	2.70lb
David Hare	.65lb	Jimmy Quint	2.65lb

*New Member: "